
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saints! 

  

One week away!  Next weekend is one of the biggest we have ever had at Garden Grove--the Heritage Singers, all to ourselves, the 

whole weekend!  Friday night, Sabbath morning, Saturday night!  They sing all kinds of music, so we hope that everybody will come 

out, and just enjoy this!  

            And invite somebody.  We want every seat filled.  Be proud, your home church is putting on a great concert, there will be an 

"God is an Awesome God" 15-minute message inside, a free dinner--we don't know how to make it any better than this!  6:30 Dinner; 

7:30 Concert. 

  

But this weekend is going to be pretty special on its own! 

  

TONIGHT:  The Youth Group is showing the great movie, "GOD IS NOT DEAD!" 

We watched it on our laptop on vacation--great movie, great message.  Food at 7:00, Movie at 7:30.  Get your young people down 

there tonight--AND enjoy the new chairs! 

  

SABBATH:   

            FIRST SERVICE (9:30am):  Our young intern for the fall, JESSE CHURCHILL, from Walla Walla, will preach for the first time 

for us.  He is just a terrific young man, donating these three months to doing ministry for us.  He has been part of a group that started a 

student church up there, he's totally involved already  everywhere in our church--I myself can hardly wait to see what he will say 

tomorrow! 

            SECOND SERVICE (11:30am):  Praise, a group singing just about my favorite song, "Jerusalem" again--and a message, from 

Revelation:  "ARMAGEDDON!"  We're in a series exposing the demons for who they are, climaxing with the messages over the next 

two weekends. 

            POTLUCK (1:00pm):  Fellowship Hall, everybody invited.  Elder Penick had a big birthday this week, drop by and give him a 

high five! 

            COMMITTEES: 

                        Health & Wellness, 2:30 pm, in one corner 

                        Evangelism Committee (Contagious Christianity), 3:00 pm 

 

            VIETNAMESE FELLOWSHIP:  4 pm, Youth Chapel, I have the message, where Jesus asks, "Who do you say that I am?" 

 

            FILIPINO FELLOWSHIP:  We will have SS in the Community Service Room, and then many will be going to the "Farm" in 

Temecula for a retreat for the weekend. 

  

God bless, everybody! 

Pastor Dan 
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